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To add insult to injury, I just learned that the two EV charging stations in front of our
community center are free.  That means residents who can't afford an EV are paying
to charge an EV that a rich person can afford.  Hopefully I'm not the only one who
sees the irony is all of this.

If the city wants to pay to fill up vehicles at the taxpayers' expense, maybe they
should install a gas pump for the other 99.9% of the Los Altos residents.

Ken Girdley
Los Altos


